
                       

 

BRIAN STONEBRIDGE TRIAL - OBSERVERS 

24TH FEBRUARY 2019 
Calling all members and friends URGENTLY 

WANTED OBSERVERS 

I am seriously short of observers for the Brian Stonebridge Trophy 
Trial.  As there is no third route in this event I am appealing to 
“sportsman” class riders to come and help out.  If you bring your bike 
you could ride to the section and then ride all or part of the course. 

You should all be aware that the start this year is at PARK FARM, 
LITTLE WALDEN, which is off the B1052   Hadstock to Little Walden 
road.  The post code CB10 1XB is the same as for Little Walden 
village.  Park Farm is not in the village so look for direction signs on 
this road. 

If you can help out please reply by email or ring me on 01223 
860829. 

THIS IS SERIOUSELY URGENT – WITHOUT YOUR HELP ALL THE WORK 
PUT IN SO FAR WILL BE WASTED. 

Colin 


